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CUSTOMER NOTIFICATION

Date: 12% September 2016

IMPORTANT CIRCULAR TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS

HANJIN MILANO v0052 E - Update 1

Dear Valued Customer,

We have received a further update that Hanjin have advised they will be holding the vessel,
Hanjin Milano, until further notice. The Hanjin Milano will therefore not be berthing Melbourne as

tentatively scheduled today.

We apologise for any inconvenience which may be caused.

As further news is received we will advise.

Should you have any queries, please contact your local Yang Ming Representative.

Customer Service: 1300 711 501




